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Memorandum 
 

To:  Chief Brown, Professional Services Committee Chair 

Date:   November 10, 2022 

Re:  2022 fall meeting agenda 
_______________________________________________________ 
 
Date:  Tuesday, November 15, 2022 
Location:  Skamania Lodge, Cascade Locks Room 
Time:   1030, following the Accreditation Commission meeting 
 
Agenda items: 
 

• New/updated Accreditation Standards 

• Assessor and Mentor certification proposal 

• Professional services pricing structure change proposal 

• Professional Services report 

• Upcoming Training 

 


